
2015 03 27 Letter fr Andria Oliveira re Transportation Master Plan Update 
 
From: Oliveira, Andria [mailto:Andria.Oliveira@brampton.ca]  
Sent: Friday, March 27, 2015 9:46 AM 
To: Dayle Laing 
Cc: David Laing; Zbogar, Henrik 
Subject: RE: Brampton Master Transportation Plan revision 
 
Hi Dayle, 
 
I hope all is well! We are currently working diligently with our consultant to finalize the 
TMP. We are hoping to take the Master Plan Update to Council for endorsement in May 
or June 2015. 
 
Please let me know if I can be of further assistance. 
 
Have a great weekend! 
 
Andria 
 
Andria Oliveira 
Policy Planner, Transportation & Infrastructure 
Long Range Transportation Planning 
Planning & Infrastructure Services 
 
City of Brampton 
2 Wellington Street West 
Brampton, ON  L6Y 4RT 
Tel: (905) 874-2410 
 
From: Dayle Laing [mailto:dayle@daylelaing.com]  
Sent: 2015/03/25 10:01 AM 
To: Oliveira, Andria 
Cc: David Laing 
Subject: Brampton Master Transportation Plan revision 
 
Hello Andria, 
 
Our next BBAC meeting is Monday March 30th and I would like to report on the Master 
Transportation Plan revision which the city website says was scheduled for completion 
Fall 2014. Could you please provide an update for our membership?  Many thanks! 
 
Best regards, 
 
Dayle 

mailto:dayle@daylelaing.com

